

Region V(Bicol)



November 13, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO

Public Schools District Supervisor

Elementary & Secondary School Heads

FROM

SOCÓRRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT

CLARIFICATION ON DIVISION AND SCHOOL WEBSITES

DATE

April 1, 2016

Pursuant to Unnumbered Memorandum from DepEd Central Office, re: Clarification on Division and School Websites, you are hereby advised not to engage with any third party website developers, programmers, domain name registrars and website hosting providers as spelled out on the previous DepEd Central Office Unnumbered Memorandum, re: Reminder on Website Roll-Out dated October 23, 2015 and Division Unnumbered Memorandum dated November 13, 2015.

Please take note that the SDO will ensure that the MOOE of schools shall not be used as payment for the development and/or hosting websites of any school engaging with private IT Company.

For information, guidance and compliance.

Copy Furnished:

SDO Accountant Budget Officer